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 Focus on Learning 
  

 

After the half term break in addition to 

our usual learning we shall be working 

very hard on our Year 3 and 4 

production.  The children will be busy 

learning their lines, songs and dance 

moves! 
 

 

 

Information for Families 

 

Have a relaxing and refreshing half 

term holiday. 

 

Mrs Harris and Mrs Meade  
 

Star Learners 

Thomas Ellis for showing a 

great understanding of ‘time’ 

in maths. 

 

 Well done! 

Our Learning Journey 

 

Telling the time on both analogue and 

digital clocks has been our focus in maths 

this week. We have been converting times 

and solving problems that involve time. 

 

We are enjoying the book we are reading 

in English, The Butterfly Lion by Michael 

Morpurgo. We have been looking at some 

of the key features that make a good 

opening for a story. 

 

Our Viking learning is very exciting, we 

made some Viking bread and oatcakes. 

 

  
 

  
 

   
 

 

 

 


